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Fundraising Committee - Report for P&C Meeting, 13 May 2014 
 
 
Events calendar for 2014 
 

Event Date Coordinator 

Welcome BBQ 7 February Year 1 volunteer sought as 
coordinator for next year 

Class Parent Wine & Cheese 
Night 

13 March AH 

Mother’s Day Stall 9 May BM, FS, CH, JDS 

CPR Training Course 24/25 May BT 

80s Night (Trivia) 14 June JB, GH 

City to Surf 10 August  Parking: KJ 
BBQ: LH, MH, ND 
BBQ Volunteers: LP 

Father’s Day 5 September EW 

Grandparents’ Day book sale 
(school run event) 

TBC  

 
 
Mother’s Day Stall 
Many thanks to all volunteers who helped wrap presents and make them available on the day. A 
huge thank you to Brenda Miley and Felicity Simpson who have run one of our most beloved 
fundraisers for the past seven years!! 
 
First Aid Course  
There are still spaces available for our fabulous new fundraiser, the fully accredited First Aid course 
being offered on 24/25 May. Join us and update your skills! 
 
80s Party 
Georgie Howard and Justine Bennett are now seeking the following volunteer help: 

 Volunteers to hunt down donations from local businesses – please contact Justine or 
Georgie to be assigned your designated street – or nominate your favourite – and get official 
letters to hand out 

 Provide donations 

 Volunteers to help on the night with selling raffle tickets, mystery envelopes, helping with 
the silent auction, bid spotting and much more 

 
Entertainment Book Sale 
A suggestion was made to introduce Entertainment Books as a new fundraiser to the school. These 
These are books full of discount vouchers (some of them are really great).  Vouchers are for two for 
one trips to just about every museum, gallery, cinema, theatre and touristy thing to do in Sydney, 
plus great offers for many restaurants, cafes and fast food outlets, beauty and hair salons.  One book 
lasts for a year - from 1 June to 31 May. An online option is also now available as an alternative to 
the voucher book. The books sell for $65, with about $13 going back to the selling organisation. Not 
many organisations in Bondi Beach appear to offer these entertainment books. 
 
The books could be advertised through the newsletters / Skoolbag app alone. Parents could then 
submit an order form with payment and receive their books. Alternatively, we could set up a stand 
at morning lines in the fortnight between the Trivia Night and the school holidays. During that time 
we will still have access to an Eftpos machine which could be used to take payments on the spot. 
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In either case, we require at least 2 volunteers to put this idea into practice: one to coordinate with 
the company regarding purchases, delivery, etc.; the other person to coordinate the sale at school. 
The person who made the suggestion offered to provide support but is unable to coordinate the 
effort this year because of personal reasons. 
 
City to Surf coordination 
Kimberley Johns is coordinating the C2S parking scheme as well as spaces around the school that can 
be rented out to interested organisations. 
Linda Henson, Monique Hitter and Nick Day have kindly agreed to coordinate the C2S sausage sizzle. 
Liezel Preller has kindly offered to organise volunteers for the sizzle. 
A call for volunteers on the day will go out closer to the time, but please mark your calendars and 
come work a shift. It’s great fun to be part of the action even if you are not running. 
 
Grant Discovery and Application 
Gail Power is liaising with Maria to determine which grants may be applicable for us, including the 
Community Building Partnerships grants offered through the local federal member Gabrielle Upton’s 
office. Update to be provided. 
 
Website Update 
No progress has been made on updating the fundraising section of the BBPS website yet; working on 
it… 
 
Next Fundraising Committee Meeting  
Monday 26.05., 7.30pm; offsite venue to be determined.  
Please email fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au if you would like to attend. 
 
 
Antje Hofmann 
On behalf of the BBPS P&C Fundraising Committee 
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